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We would like to 

welcome you to the 

Antioch Baptist Church 

Planters (ABCP) 

newsletter.  The 

purpose of this 

newsletter is to share 

updates and prayer 

needs within our 

ministry. More 

importantly, to be 

praying for the 

churches we encounter.  

For more information 

about us please visit 

our website at 

www.abcplanters.org. 

 

 

Acts 14:26: 

And thence sailed to Antioch, from whence they had been 

recommended to the grace of God for the work which they 

fulfilled. 

 

 

Ministry Related 

We have been blessed with the opportunity to present 

at the church we will be partnering with near the end 

of 2021.  Pastor Tony Thomas invited us to run the 

service and it was a great time to spend time with 

members there.  Tony Roa led the singing as well as 

preached a great Spirit-filled message.  Jacob Luman 

presented the ministry to allow the people of Santa Fe 

to further understand our ministry.  Tony Roa, Jacob 

Luman, and Zack Doty also sang a special as a trio.  We 

are excited about the opportunity God has given us 

with the partnership with Santa Fe Baptist Church.  If 

you would like us to present our ministry at your 

church, please send us an email at 

info@abcplanters.org 
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Current Work: 

 

The last month has been crazy 

for everyone in Texas and that 

includes Gospel Light Baptist 

Church.  The middle of 

February, we experienced the 

nasty snowmageddon.  Many 

people and churches were 

affected.  GLBC experienced 

three different water breaks in 

the plumbing.  Jacob Luman 

was able to find and repair 

those in a timely manner. 

Unfortunately, we did have to 

miss a few services due to 

those issues.  All issues have 

been corrected and we are 

back to normal.  We are also 

excited to announce the start 

of a choir under the leadership 

of Tony Roa, to be handed off 

to Bro. Kyle Ellis later this 

year.  March 28th thru the 31st 

we will be having a Bible 

Conference with Bro. Jonathan 

Stewart. GLBC is excited to see 

how God moves during this 

time. 

Future Work: 

 
Bros. Tony Thomas and Heath 

Van Zandt with Santa Fe Baptist 

Church have been working hard 

toward the future church plant.  

Please keep praying for a 

location to come available for a 

meeting place.  The future 

church will be named Antioch 

Baptist Church.  Heath’s video 

can be found at:  

www.abcplanters.org/abc-

rhome-tx  The new church logo 

has also been completed and is 

below.  ABC Planters is excited 

about the progress and the 

opportunity to help in any way 

with this new work. 

 

Prayer Needs: 

• Gospel Light Baptist 

Church in Roanoke, 

TX and Pastor Doug 

Ellis 

 

• Santa Fe Baptist 

Church, 

Weatherford TX and 

Pastor Tony Thomas 

 

• Heath Van Zandt – 

church planter  

 

• Washington St. 

Baptist Church, 

Stephenville TX – 

currently without 

pastor 

 

• Guidance and 

strength for ABCP 

as we move 

forward. 

 

• Individual support 

for each ABCP 

missionary 

 

• The Doty Family as 

they grieve the loss 

of their prematurely 

born daughter, 

Quinn Lynelle.  

 

 

Helping Other Churches 

• Washington St. Baptist Church (Stephenville, TX) – They are reaching out to contact resources 

that were provided.  We have contacted them by phone once a month to encourage and help 

with any resources that are needed. 

• Harvest Baptist Church (Allen, TX) – Bro. Tony Roa will be preaching March 28th and April 25th. 

This will allow J.D. Leake, the church planter, to present his ministry elsewhere those days. 
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